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8 THE CANADIAN HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION

REPORT OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

The year has been one of quiet but steady growth, brought to a close
by the annual meeting at Toronto, the success of which was very gratify-
ing to the committee. The program naturally centred around the theme of
Confederation, which is so much in the thoughts of Canadians on this
sixtieth anniversary of the birth of the Dominion. These papers, together
with those presented to the Royal Society of Canada on the same general
subject, and the publications to be issued by the National Committee on
the Diamond Jubilee of Confederation, will constitute a permanent record
of more than usual interest and value.

Among other activities of the year coming within the broad field of
Canadian history may be noted the giving of a gold medal to the Royal
Society by Mr. J. B. Tyrrell of Toronto, to be known as the “ ‘Tyrrell
Medal,” and to be awarded annually for the most meritorious work in

. Canadian history. The Canadian Historical Review and the Bulletin des

Recherches Historiques have an admirable series of papers and notes to
show in the year’s numbers, and it is very gratifying to know that the
association and its members are now closely identified with the work of
these important periodicals.

Perhaps, however, the most interesting event of the year in the field
of Canadian history was the unveiling of a memorial to David Thompson,
over his grave in Mount Royal Cemetery, Montreal. An account of the
ceremony and the addresses delivered on the occasion will be found in the
following pages.



